
February, 5, 2014 

To: Senate Ways & Means Committee 
Re: SB 2534, SD1 

To: Senator Ige and the members of the committee, 

Aloha, 
On behalf of the Community Alliance for Mental Health along with United Self Help we 

strongly support the passage of SB 2534, SD1. 

We believe that the passage of SB 2534, SD1, is an essential element in both our health 
care transformation and our homeless problem. 

This is a brilliant idea! Not only that it truly has the potential of our community coming 
together to solve a common problem.  

Scott Wall 
VP/Legislative Advocate 
Community Alliance for Mental Health 
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